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New York City, N.Y., March 14, 2022 | Project Gallery V presents
Splinters in the ongoing normal: the Spring Open Call Exhibition 2022
with artworks by 33 different artists. Spanning a range of artistic
mediums, including painting, photography, video, and mixed-media
installations, this online exhibition offers an expansive, raw, and
nuanced look at many of the issues and affective states that
characterize our present-day realities.

Many of these works reveal narratives that are at once personal and
universal. Although they are inspired by unique experiences and
perspectives, the exhibited works elicit notions of tenderness, loss,
isolation and fragmentation — emotions that have increasingly
textured our collective consciousness over the past two years. Yet,
other works also speak to a sense of greater joy, wonder, and
resilience, often deploying humor as a creative strategy to deal with
the issues that they surface. Together, they explore a wide range of
subjects, including gender identity, personhood, memory, and domestic
life — as well as disability, climate change, media saturation, and
systemic biases.

Entitled Splinters in the ongoing normal, this exhibition attends to
the very subjectivities of our everyday experiences and lives. The
exhibited works serve as a record of a time within history where
precarity, anxiety, and profound instability have become the norm.
Although the rhythms of everyday life continue to go on, the works
attest to the huge shifts that have occurred within our interior
selves as a result of broader socio-political changes that most of us
do not control. Plumbing the depths of these changes, the exhibition
brings together a poignant, complex portrait of life during these
interesting times.



Selected artists: Aurora Abzug, Louisa Armbrust, Julia Baroni, Emily
Bartolone, Katina Bitsicas, Sunny Moxin Chen, Annie Chen Ziyao, Kelly
Chuning, Larkin Cook, Ana Maria Farina, Robyn A. Frank, Pauline
Galiana, Kristi Gallup, Sara Hess, Megan Adams Irving, Bonam Kim,
Christine Lee,Em Miller, Di Miranda, Judith Mullen, Aaron Nemec,
Megan Nugroho, Ami Park, Lily Prince, PlantBotGenetics, Abby
Robinson, Hulievych Serhii, MaluTan, Siyuan Tan, Theo Trotter, Curtis
Widem,William Glaser Wilson, Lizzie Zelter.

This is the 3rd juried exhibition held by Project Gallery V, which
was established in September of 2020 by Cary Hulbert and Trinity
Lester. Project Gallery V is geared towards providing a virtual space
for emerging artists to exhibit alongside established artists. We are
committed to breaking down the arbitrary boundaries between artistic
practices and supporting artists in every part of their professional
creative careers.

You can view the exhibition by visiting our website here.

Contact: Trinity Lester and Cary Hulbert | Project Gallery V |
projectgalleryv@gmail.com
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